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5; February 21, 1968
IN REFLY REFER TO: H
hl m Ll‘ Brm, Jrl
Route No. I, Box 82
Farmingdale, New Jersey OT7T727
- Dear Mr. Browm:
*f“‘“ﬁ! . | | This is in reply to your letter of February 1li, 1968, concerning

o o records of the Warren Commission.

We 4o not know of any additional Dallas Police Department radio-log
transcripts other than any that may be published among the exhibits
of the Coomission. If any redio transcripts or investigative reports
concerning them were turned over to the Commission by the Federal
Buresn of Investigation, they would presumably be in the National
Archives. Ve should be pleased to make records of the Commission
available to you in our research rooms in order that you can make a

search for them.
m——d

Robert H. Bahmer
Archivist of the United States
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